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P.O. Box 1268 
Juneau, Alaska 99802 
(907) 789-4171 
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February 27, 1982 

Hr. Richard H. Sims, Chairman 
Water Resources Board, State of Alaska 
323 East Fourth Avenue 
Anchorage, Alaska 99501 

Dear Mr. Sims: 

On August 7, 1981 you wrote to Noranda Mining Inc. suggesting a field 
trip in March to the Greens Creek Project on Admiralty Island. We have 
been in contact with Karen Cantillon at the Alaska Department of 
Environmental Conserva~ion at your suggestion; however, at this date the 
weather and snow conditions don't appear favorable for a Harch field 
trip. It was mutually agreed between Ms. Cantillon and Noranda that 
about the middle of April the weather might be more cooperative for this 
tour. We will be pleased to hear from you further toward that end. 

Kindly contact Karen Cantillon who will be coordinating with us toward 
organizing this visit with appropriate personnel. 

cc: Ms. Karen Cantillon 
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